
Tuesday 29th June 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

We had hoped to be able to host some end of year events this summer, however, following the Prime

Minister’s announcement that restrictions would not be easing from 21st June we are sadly having to

reconsider the way we would normally do things. This year, our Sports Day will take place in our bubbles but

unfortunately we will not be able to have spectators on site. The children will still compete in their house

teams for the Sports House Trophy. We are very much looking forward to Sports Day and it will be a really fun

event for the children. We will take plenty of photos and share them with you all on Twitter.

The dates for Sports Day are as follows:

Year 5/6 Sports Day:  Monday 5th July PM

KS1 Sports Day: Friday 9th July AM

Year 3/4 Sports Day: Friday 9th July PM

(These days are of course weather permitting).

Please ensure that children have their PE kit in school for the day of their sports day including trainers. They

will also need a water bottle, sun cream and a sun hat (I’m ever hopeful that good weather is on its way!).  As

the children are competing in house teams, they will need to bring  a coloured top to represent their house

team. KS1 will receive a hard copy of this letter which will highlight their team colour. If any KS2 children are

unsure of their team, they can check with their class teacher.

Bears - blue top

Wolves - red top

Tigers - orange top

Leopards - green top

Lions - yellow top

Thank you for your continued support

Miss Smith


